
 
Item 5 
Appendix C 
 
Question from Cllr Brookes 
 
 
At the July meeting, Cllr Haley attempted to satisfy a resident.  Mr Collins says he is not happy with 
that response and neither was I.   
 
Cllr Haley said the results of a Neightbourhood Plan Survey question had been sent to Rutland 
County Council as Oakham Towns Councils input for the County Councils Town Centre 2018 
Development proposals. 
 
Who gave Cllr Haley or the Neightbourhood Plan Working Group the authority to present those 
results as the Councils formal opinion or comment?   
 
 
 
 
 
 
Answer  
 
 
Cllr Haley advised the resident that the NPSG survey results had been forward to RCC. 
 
Since this time RCC have requested a response from the NPSG regarding the Local Plan consultation 
document.  This is being provided, based entirely on the NP survey results.  
 
The NPSG’s Terms of Reference address the development of a Neighbourhood plan for Oakham and 
Barleythorpe.   As part of developing a NP, OTC, via the NPSG, is required to consult with interested 
parties, including RCC.  The survey results were sent to a number of different interest groups and are 
in the public domain via the NP website and public consultation events.  
 
 Cllr Haley would be happy to discuss this with the resident.  
 


